F. No. 1-81/99-TW/

Discussed with Director (TW). PUC at page 94/C is the
D.O. letter from Shri T.P. Srivastava, Dy. Commissioner, Office of
the Commissioner for Linguistic Minorities in India addressed to
the Chief Secretary. He has asked a reply in the questionnaire for
39 Annual Report of Commissioner for Linguistic Minorities.

In this connection it may be mentioned here that the subject
matter of Linguistic Minorities is being dealt by the Assistant
Secretary (Social Welfare) and not by the Directorate of Tribal
Welfare. Earlier such letters seeking information for the 39%
Annual Report were marked to Tribal Welfare from the Secretariat.
These letters were sent to Assistant Secretary (Social Welfare) on
‘8" October,2001 vide page 68-79/ which included the
questionnaire. Further the reminder was sent to Assistant Secretary
(Social Welfare) on 4-1-2002 vide page 92-93/C.

As such we may request the Assistant Secretary (Social
Welfare) to put up the relevant file and draft D.O. reply to Chief
Secretary.
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